
Byrne Creek 
Community School 

STUDENT BULLETIN- June 5-9 
      
 
INTERESTED IN CHESS 
Are you a beginner chess player or want to learn how to play?  Come to the library Tuesday, 
June 6 at 12:05 for a Pop-Up Beginner Chess Workshop. All welcome!  
 
BULLDOG BASH 
Our year-end celebration, Bulldog Bash, is ONE week away!  We have lots of fun things 
planned for you. Would you like to perform at Bulldog Bash?  Share a dance or sing a song?  
Maybe you wanted to share during culture week, but we ran out of time?  Now is your chance! 
See our performer sign-up on Instagram and on the Student Gov. board in the atrium. 
We’re also planning a tie dye station!  You can pre-order a shirt for dyeing.  Find us Monday, 
Wednesday, and Friday in the atrium.  Cost is $8. Stay tuned for more details about the Bash!  
 
BULLDOG BASH BELL SCHEDULE- June 12 
 
Period   Time   
1   9:10 –10:05            (55)  
Break   10:05 - 10:20          (15)  
2   10:20 – 11:20         (60)  Announcements  

3   11:25 – 12:20         (55)  
Lunch   12:20 – 1:05  
4  1:05 – 2:00             (55)  
Bulldog Bash  2:00 – 4:000 
 
 
 
 

 
 



June is Pride Month. This month is to recognize members of the lgbtqia2s+ community who 
have been discriminated against. It is a month to celebrate equality, acceptance, how far we 
have come, as well as how far we still need to go.   

We celebrate Pride in June as it is the anniversary of the stonewall uprising that helped set the 
path towards equality. In the late 1960s being homosexual or genderqueer was prohibited. In 
1969, in San Francisco, the Stonewall inn, a place with very diverse clientele was raided and 
the days following lead to rioting and protest that is now known as the Stonewall Uprising.   

A year later thousands of people went out to honor this event and it is considered the first 
ever pride event. Pride month began as gay pride day, celebrated on the last Sunday of June 
and then more and more events started to be planned so that in 1999 June was announced as 
Pride Month to celebrate the achievements we’ve made.   

It is important to acknowledge this month because while we have come a long way it is still 
not perfect, and we have a lot to work on. A study done says 87% (majority) of students who 
are sexually and/or gender diverse experience harassment and/or assault. This makes 
depression and suicide more common in queer youth. Diverse youth are significantly more 
likely to experience frequent bullying, especially transgender and/or non-binary folks attracted 
to same gender individuals rather then cisgender people attracted to opposite gendered 
persons.   

In conclusion, we would you to honor this month and be inclusive to everyone around you. On 
June 14, Byrne Creek will be raising the Pride Flag for the first time. We invite everyone in the 
school community to come join us at lunch to celebrate the flag raising.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


